College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

To: Dr. Eddie Coulson, Superintendent

From: Glynn Walker, Deputy Superintendent

Date: March 22, 2011

Subject: Consider approval of purchase of computers for Greens Prairie Elementary.
Agenda Item: J-4

Board Priority/

District Goal: Priority 3, Goal 4

Background

The district has historical success utilizing the Department of Information Resources (DIR), a
contracting agency representing the state of Texas. As a public school, the district is eligible to purchase
from DIR contracted vendors and receive statewide volume discounts. The CSISD Technology and
Purchasing departments have cooperatively searched for the best options for this purchase. MicroAge is
an approved DIR vendor and has a historical positive vendor relationship with the district. This
purchase is allocated by the expenditure of 2009 bond funds as approved by the School Board in the
Guaranteed Maximum Price for Greens Prairie Elementary school

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees of the College Station Independent School District
approves the purchase of computer equipment, for the amount of $187,912.00 from Micro Age, for
Greens Prairie Elementary School.

sl S

LYNN WALKER 1812 Welsh Avenue EDDIE COULSON, Ed.D.
Deputy Superintendent for College Station, TX 77840 Superintendent of Schools
Human Resources and Business 979-764-5411 FAX 979-764-5472



